Brackbill, Robert

From: Pat Bennett [pbennett@usrealtyadvisors.com]
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2011 4:14 PM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: West Penn Allegheny Health System and Highmark
Mr. Brackbill,

U.S. Realty Advisors, LLC represents the landlord of a property leased to WPAHS. Would you please tell me
which of the Form A Documents submitted by Highmark explains the anticipated relationship between the
two entities, so we can understand how this will affect our client.

Thank you for your help in advance.

Patricia Bennett, VP/Asset Manager
U.S. Realty Advisors, LLC

1370 Avenue of the Americas, 21* floor
New York, NY 10019

Tel: 212-581-4540

Fax: 212-581-4950

Email: pbennett@usrealtyadvisors.com




